
 
 
November 21, 2024 
 
 
 
TO:  Flood Authority Members 
 
FROM:  Scott Boettcher, Staff 
 
SUBJECT: Local Resolutions 
 
Purpose of this memo is to provide an update on latest round of local resolutions.  Contact Scott (360/480-
6600, scottb@sbgh-partners.com) with questions. 
 
 
1. At 9-19-2024 Flood Authority meeting, Flood Authority members agreed to advancing another round 

of local resolutions based on updated DRAFT resolution here. 
 
 
2. Recently adopted new resolutions are as follows: 

• Chehalis – Here. 
• Pe Ell – Here. 

 
 
3. Resolutions are important for many reasons, including showing basin-wide support for the basin-wide 

flood and fish effort as it again seeks another round of biennial appropriations. 
 
 
NOTE: Local resolutions Library (here) contain past adopted resolutions from basin governments. 
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